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HuMBLE O1L & REFINING COMPANY

August 19, 1987

Mr. A. L. W, 5 I
S8ecretary-Director

0il Conservation Commission
Box 871

Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear 8ir:

Thie letter has reference to Humble 0il & Refining Company's application
to form a 160 acre Non-S%andard Gas Proration Unit, dated August 7, 1957,
The Unit consists of the W/2 of the W/2 of Section 17, Township 22 South,
Range 37 East, in the Eumont Gas Pool for our New Mexico State "M" Well
Fo. 12,

As directed in your letter of August 14, 1957, please accept this letter
a8 a request for administrative approval for the above Gas Unit. It is

our understanding that uader provisions of S(a) and 8(b) of Order R-520

that the 011 Conservation Commission has the authority to grant such

approval.
Coples of this lettar have been subaitted by Certified Mail to all oper-
ators owning interests within 1500' of the subjeet well.

Yours very truly,

EWWELE OIL & REFINING COMPANY

Re R. MCCARTY
Division Superintendent

COPY &' L. H.BYRD
JEP/11 Assistant Division Superintendent
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